
September 4th Parent reminders 

 

School calendar & bell schedule: find it on our website (bottom, orange 

Publication banner). Please note, Orange Shirt day is October 1st, not 

October 30th as it came out on our last newsletter.  

Sign up to receive newsletters/email blast outs: Subscribe on the front 

page of our website. Simply enter your email address, submit and 

confirm the email sent to you. This is how all school information is 

corresponded.  

Student medicine kept at the office: 

All medication kept at the office, must have a medical form that has 

been reviewed, signed and updated if necessary, for this school year. 

School staff will not be authorized to administer medication without an 

updated form on file. The parent/guardian must bring medication that 

children require at school, to the office and update or fill out a new 

medical form.  Medication should not be sent to school with your child.  

Extra clothing:  

All students should have an extra change of clothes brought to school 

and either kept in their back pack or classroom cubby. This also applies 

to older children as they still can slip and get wet or muddy. This will 

avoid a phone call at home/work to bring your child a change of 

clothing.  

Lost & Found: 

Please have your child check our lost and found bins around the corner 

from the front foyer. Many classrooms have been cleaned out from last 

year and you may find some of last year’s items.  



Absent or Late Students: 

Please ensure you are calling the school office at 604-576-9184 if your 

child is going to be absent or late.  

Cash online payments: 

All school fees, such as fieldtrips, planners, supplies etc will now be 

paid through our cash online system. Please see the attached 

instructions and sign your child(ren) up to prepare for this school year. 

When there is an item to be paid, you will receive an email reminder.  

Thank you!  

Latimer Road office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


